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Th. Madifushi breakwater construction project completed 
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The physical work on the construction of Th. Madifushi breakwater has been completed on 7th 

December 2019. MTCC was awarded the contract on 27th August 2019 by the Ministry of National 

Planning and Infrastructure, and work commenced on 10th September 2019. 

 

The project scope involved construction of a 100m quay wall in the breakwater area. The value of the 

Th. Madifushi breakwater construction project is MVR 6,342,583.14. 

 

 

 
For more information, please contact: 

Ahmed Latheef 

General Manager- Construction and Project Management Department 

Phone: +960 7795690 

Email: ahmed.latheef@mtcc.com.mv 

Website: www.mtcc.com.mv 
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